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Full Title of the Project: Magadamisation of Road from Limber to Budrali.
File No: FP/JK/ROAD/140864/2021

Date of Proposal: 28/09/2021

Site Inspection Report

A proposal has been received by this office from Executive Engineer PMGSY
Uri for diversion (under FCA 1980) of 0.605 Ha of forest land for non-forestry purpose.
The subject envisages the use of forest land for magadamisation. The site inspection of
the land involved in the proposal has been done by me on 30-09-2021 . On inspection of
the site, it is found that the land required by the User Agency is forest land measuring
0.605 Ha. The requirement of forest land as proposed by the user agency in Col. 2 of Part
I is unavoidable and is barest minimum required for the project.

The road passes through Limber Wildlife Sanctuary harbouring Markhor, Goral,
Black Bear, Brown Bear, Leopard. The Sanctuary is a home to about 190 species of birds
mention must be of Kleeg, Chakoor, Monal, Koklass.

The village helmet namely Budrali was existing since times of Maharaja. Hence a
rough road passing through Limber Wildlife Sanctuary also existed for the local
population residing there. The magadmisation of the road is proposed which does not
involve any damage to the flora.

Since village was existing before notification of the Limber Wildlife Sanctuary.
The local population used the same road since inception to avail the facilities for medical
health, education, daily requirements and other needs to sustain life.
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